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Shomper, Kris

From: Carol Klu [get2aklu@comcast.net]

Sent: Monday, October 04, 2010 8:58 PM

To: IRRC RECEIVED
Subiject: raw milk IRRC

Please do not ban the sale of raw milk. If people want to drink raw milk rather tt%qxﬂp%]ésge% nﬁk, ?ﬁne%?hould be
allowed to. Please do not make it more difficult for small farmers to bottle and sell their milk.

Carol Kluchinski
309 Cherry Ln
Glenside, PA 19038




